
 

 

Season’s Greetings from all the team at Kelvelec! 
For Christmas and New Year 2017 our opening hours will be as follows: 

Friday 22nd December will be our last trading day of 2017. Dispatch cut off time will be 15:30 prompt. 
Kelvelec will reopen for business at 08:00 Tuesday 2nd January 2018.  

To assist our customers during the shutdown period, a limited telephone service will be available on             
01376 572 084 between the hours of 10:00 – 16:00 on Wed 27th Thurs 28th & Fri 29th December.  

All the team at Kelvelec would like to thank you for your support during 2017 and wish you all 
A Very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Prosperous New Year. 
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